
Key City Amateur Radio Club Meeting Minutes
Approved at the June 2022 meeting

KCARC Secretary Jacob Bachmeyer, KE5WHG

May 9, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 1901 by David

Andrews, WB5VIH.

The Pledge of Allegiance was led by David Andrews,

WB5VIH. The invocation was given by Ron Harden,

Jr, WT5X.

Members introduced themselves. There were 31

members and 5 guests present at the meeting.

Members:

WB5VIH N5JZH KE5WHG KB5NLP

KE5OVB KF5BAB AL7PB WL7KS

KI5UPX KI5UPY WD6FIL KI5OUS

KB5YEQ KI5VCO KF5ZQB K5FLD

KC9LSO K5ISS W5WNI N5QNL

KG7VB KG8DSK K5AVJ K2WCS

AD5KH WX5TX N5TEQ AE5SL

WB5DUQ WT5X KJ5DX

Radio Amateur guests:

N5MO

4 other guests were present

A motion to approve the minutes of the April meeting

as published was made by John Doerschuk, KE5OVB

and seconded by Mel Saunders, AL7PB.

The motion was carried.

The Treasurer’s report was presented by Tammy

Harden, KB5NLP and filed for audit.

Old Business

ARRL Membership Commissions

David Andrews, WB5VIH reminded all that ARRL

membership dues paid with the proper paperwork

will result in a commission paid to the club.

Bylaw Revisions

Steve Cannell, WD6FIL and Randy Robinson,

N5JZH reported on the progress of the committee.

Field Day

David Andrews, WB5VIH and Randy Robinson,

N5JZH explained some of the ongoing planning for

Field Day and called for various volunteers. A sign-

up sheet was circulated.

Druann Thomas, N5QNL reported on the progress of

plans for Field Day dinner. The potluck theme this

year will be side dishes. Breakfast will be provided

on Sunday morning. Donations to defray the cost of

food will be accepted. Dinner is scheduled for 1800

on Saturday. Randy Robinson, N5JZH added that

lunch on Saturday after setup is usually pizza.

Tailgate Sale Planning

Ronald Ashmore, WB5DUQ reported that we will be

running a tailgate sale event at the local VFW post on

June 4th and described the available facilities. Randy

Robinson, N5JZH noted that the VFW restaurant

will have a lunch special.

Ronald Ashmore, WB5DUQ asked for everyone to

help get the word out, and noted that we are being

offered the use of the facilities at no charge but will

set up a tip jar for donations to the VFW.

All other business was tabled to accommodate the

presentation.

Presentation

Bill Shaw, KJ5DX gave a presentation about weather

spotting and the Abilene SkyWARN group’s regular

operating procedures.

Having no further business, a motion to adjourn the

meeting was made by Randy Robinson, N5JZH and

seconded by David Andrews, WB5VIH.

With no objection, the motion was carried and the

meeting adjourned at 2010.
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